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  2024 DISTRICT RATE INCREASE  
Curran-Gardner Townships Water District like 
many other utilities in Illinois is facing rising 
cost to maintain and improve its water system. 
Improvements needed include replacing 
pipelines, looping dead-end water mains, 
updating water meters, and maintaining water 
quality to ensure clean, safe, drinking water. 

 
As set forth by Ordinance 59, the District will 
increase the water rates based on the Social Security 
Administration cost of living increase plus half of 
one percent. Therefore, the 2024 rate increase will 
be 3.70 percent. This increase will take effect 
January 1, 2024.  Curran Gardner Townships 
Public Water District is dedicated to providing 
reliable water services in a cost-effective manner 
while protecting our water resources and the 
public’s health. 

 

LOG INTO YOUR ACCOUNT 
 
Just a reminder, you can review bills or pay your 
bill by logging into your account from the 
Curran Gardner website at currangardner.com .  
The first time you log in you must create your 
personal login ID and password.  You will be 
prompted to enter a municipal code.  The 
following municipal code is case sensitive:    
 

 CurranGardnerFL 
 

New Treasurer 
The District would like to welcome Stacy 
Stremsterfer to the office.  Stacy has been appointed 
as the new District treasurer. 

 

 

 

 
CURRAN GARDNER HAS A NEW WELL 
The Curran Gardner workers have completed the 
installation of a new well.  With the future growth 
of the District, a new well was constructed to 
provide a more reliable well, better output 
capacity and a reduction of raw water iron, 
manganese and nitrates. 

 We are awaiting permission from the EPA to put 
the well into production. 

 

Cellular Meters 
The District has replaced approximately 1519 
meters.  Once your old meter has been replaced, you 
will receive a letter and instructions for the Eye On 
Water application.  This program may be 
downloaded to your phone to assist you in 
monitoring your water usage.  

 

Monthly Board Meetings  
Monthly meetings are held on the second Tuesday of 
each month at 7:00 pm.  The public is welcome.  If 
you cannot join us, the minutes are located on our 
website at www.currangardner.com  

 

District Administrative Office:  
3384 Hazlett Road, Springfield, IL  62707  

217/546-3981 (Phone)  
217/546-0438 (Fax) 

customerservice@currangardner.com  
Cherril Graff, Business Manager  

Aaron Smith, Operations Manager  
 

Happy Holidays!  
The Curran Gardner Townships 

Public Water District  
Board and Staff  
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